
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

As part of the Trust sustainability pledge around reducing our carbon footprint with regards to 
reducing food wastage, this term at Heathfield Primary School, we have planned to support our local 

foodbank. Sadly, over 13 million people live below the poverty line in the UK and the need for 
foodbanks is increasing. Last year, well over a million emergency food packages were given out to 

adults and children in need.  

The foodbank offers help to local people in crisis, who are often referred by specialist agencies such 
as social services, GP surgeries, schools, care centres and probation teams. We would be grateful 
if your child could bring in any of the following, to help with our collection for this worthwhile cause.  

In-date tinned and packaged food, including: 

 

 

Unfortunately, the foodbank is not able to store fresh or chilled items. Small packets and tins are 

preferred, if possible please. The items need to be in-date non-perishable items packaged with a 



  

long shelf life. Any donations can be brought to the school between Monday 4th December and 
Monday 18th December. Please can these items be handed to the class teacher/member of staff. 

 

Many thanks in advance for anything you are able to give. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
  

Mrs Sameera Elahi 

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


